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September 20, 1924.

Nick Dozenberg

Dear Comrade:

Maurice Becker, who as you know has been doing a lot of work 
for us and who has stood by us at a time when the other cartoonists 
had nearly all deserted, and who furthermore has been patient and 
uncomplaining of the long months of failure to pay him, now writes 
to me that he is dead broke and very much in need of some of the 
money we owe him. I suggest that if it is in the least possible to send 
him something, it ought to be done quickly. I can’t emphasize too 
strongly the fact that he has been extremely patient and enthusiastic 
in working for both the magazine and the Daily [Worker], and al-
though he has to live, he has never pressed us before for money.

Please let him know what you do about it.

Fraternally yours,

Robert Minor. 1
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1 Scrawled at bottom: “We owe him $78.00 to August 1st.”
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